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Year 10 Parents’ Evening

Monday 23rd October 4pm-6.45pm

Dear Parent/Carer

We would like to invite you to attend our Year 10 Parents’ Evening, onMonday 23rd October 4pm until 6.45pm.

The evening will be held in person at school with appointments booked via School Cloud. We have included a short
guide on how to log in and make appointments. You will be able to make appointments to see all of your child’s
GCSE subject teachers.

The Year 10 Parents’ Evening is to discuss the progress of your child on their GCSEs and to help us work together to
achieve success for each student in all subjects.. You will be receiving your child’s first Year 10 report week
commencing 16th October so this will be an excellent opportunity to discuss this with their teachers.

Please visit https://barnwoodpark.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments. (A short guide on how to add
appointments is included with this letter.)

Login with the following information:

Student’s First Name
Student’s Surname
Student’s Date of Birth

The ‘School Cloud’ online appointment booking system allows you to choose your own appointment times with
teachers and you will receive an email confirming your appointments. Each slot is 5 minutes long and the system will
build in 5 minutes gaps in between to allow you to get to your next appointment. Mrs Biles, Year 10 Pastoral Lead,
will also be available during the evening.

Appointment booking will open from 4pm on Monday 9th October, and will close at 12.00pm on Friday 20th October.
Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office. If you have difficulty logging
into our School Cloud, please contact the school office or email admin@barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk.

We expect to see parents/carers of all our Year 10 students at this event. It is a vital opportunity to speak to your
child’s teachers about their progress and discuss what they need to do in order to improve.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Biles Head of Year 10 Mr Fuller Deputy Headteacher
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